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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Present Room – Tuesday 5th March and Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 
As you may be aware, Mother’s Day is coming up on Sunday 10th March. We are delighted to 
announce the PTFA will be holding a special present room on Tuesday 5th March and 
Wednesday 6th March. At Warren Wood we are proud to be an inclusive school and celebrate 
all families, therefore, there will be a range of fantastic gifts available for the children to 
purchase for any members of the family.  
 
Gifts will be priced at £1.00, £3.00 and £5.00. Children that bring in money will have the 
opportunity to visit the room and buy gifts during the school day, on either the Tuesday or 
Wednesday. Please send money in on Tuesday 5th March and this can stay with your 
child’s class teacher if the class are visiting the following day.  
 
Please can we ask that your child brings any money to spend in a named purse, wallet or 
envelope and they bring a named carrier bag with them to carry their goodies in.  
 

Please be aware that the school office will be unable to accept any money 
delivered to them for the present room, so please ensure your child is sent 
into school with this in their bag on Tuesday 5th March.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Warren Wood PTFA 
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